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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you once again for the lovely welcome I have received during this first week.  I am thoroughly 

enjoying being back at school.  The children are full of enthusiasm and we are all looking forward to 

all the planned events for this term.  Let’s hope this glorious weather continues. 

 

School Allotment 

We would like to thank the local National Trust team for all their hard work this week creating an 

allotment area for us on the school field.  The children will continue working with the team to plant 

some trees in the field and to start growing our crops in the new planting areas.  If any parents would 

like to help us with the allotment please don’t hesitate to talk to one of the school staff. 

 

May Day 

As part of the celebrations for the re-opening of the Village Hall we will be holding our annual May 

Day on Saturday May 1st.  The May Queen is Charlotte Reid and the May King is Thomas Willerton.  

Please could all children meet at school at 12.30pm so that they can get changed into their May Day 

outfits.  We will then all process down the school path together ready for the dancing.  After the 

children have finished their performance we will walk back up to school together to get changed again 

and we would ask that parents collect children from school at approximately 2.00pm 

 

School Visits 

Next week is a busy week in school. Class 1 and Pre School are going on a trip to The World of 

Country Life on Tuesday and the whole school is going to a Fossil Day next Friday (please see 

attached letter and form).  Please ensure that all necessary forms and payments are brought into the 

office at the earliest opportunity.  Because of next Friday’s trip, next week’s newsletter will be sent 

home on Thursday. 

 

School Dinners 

A reminder that as from May 4th 2010 school dinners will be increasing in cost to £2.00.  There will 

be no school dinners available on Friday 30th April as all children will need a packed lunch for their 

Fossil Day trip.



 

School Clubs 

The following after school clubs will take place this term: 

 

Netball – Wednesday 3.15 until 4.15 (starting next week) 

 

Football – Andy Widger is offering after school football club on Friday afternoons on the village hall 

tennis courts this term. 

 

Yoga – Wednesdays starting next week. 

 

He plans to start on Friday 30th April. Leaflets will be distributed early next week. 

 

We will also be running lunch time clubs this term for cross country, textiles and for looking after our 

new allotment. 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Clubs Permission Return Slip 

 

Name of child …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
                                                                               

 

Netball 

 

 

Football 

 

 

Yoga 

 

 

 

 

I give my permission for my child to participate in the after school clubs indicated above. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………(parent / carer )   Date…………………………………………….. 

 

 

 


